GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN
MINISTRY OF ENERGY
(PETROLEUM DIVISION)

DEPARTMENT OF EXPLOSIVES
<<<O>>>

No. GC-138/2025 [ 81 \ % Local Government Complex,

G-5/2, Islamabad,
/Io'/
Engr. Mehmood Ali,

Dated: / } -08-2025
GM, General Engineering,

M/s Karachi Shipyard & Engineering Works Ltd,

Wast Wharf Dockyard Road,
P.O. Box. 4419, Karachi.

Subject: RE-VALIDATION OF PERMISSOIN FOR MANUFACTURING OF LPG PRESSURE

VESSELS FOR FILLING OF LIQUEFIED PETROLEUM GAS IN THE INDUSTRY
LOCATED AT WEST WHARF DOKYARD ROAD, P.O. BOX. 4419, KARACHI

Ref: Your letter No. KSE/DB/GE/EXP/03, Dated: 11-12-2024.
Dear Sir,

With reference to your above referred letter on the subject cited above, the competent
authority has accorded the approval for revalidation of Permission for Manufacturing of LPG
Pressure Vessels as per Standard Section-VII, Div-1, for filling of Liquefied Petroleum Gas, upto 31-

12-2025.

2. This letter issued with the approval of the Director General.

(SAMAD KHAN KAKAR)
Dirgctor
For Direcfor General

Copy for Information to Deputy Director, Regional Office, Karachi, with response their
U.O. No. P-1(3)2020/Misc, dated: 16-07-2025.
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